
NEIGHBORHOOD COUNCIL #5 
Monday, February 20, 2024– 7:00 pm 

Great Falls Clinic Specialty Center, 3000 15th Ave So 

CALL TO ORDER:  The meeting was called to order at 7:00 by Chairman Eric Ray with the 
Pledge of Allegiance. 

ROLL CALL:  Members present:  Harold Plouffe, Dylan Lennox, Tom Kotynski, Eric Ray, and 
Marcia Anderson. There were 14 neighbors present. 

NEW BUSINESS: 
	 Harold, Dylan, and Tom gave some biographical information on themselves for the 

neighbors to get to know them. 
	 The City’s response to the Speed Limit Motion:  The 45 mph sign will be moved 500 yards 

to the east of where it is currently posted.  Future studies will determine where it will be 
permanently posted. Issues of concern are:  the new back gate into the Base and several 
new buildings to be constructed. 

PETITIONS AND COMMUNICATIONS: 
	 Snow shoveling is a concern.  Many do a wonderful job, but there are lots who never 

shovel.  The City plows throw snow back onto the sidewalks.  Some cooperation between 
the citizens and the city crews could be worked out. 

	 The tennis courts at Russell Park are in desperate need of repair.  What is the status of this 
being done? Drainage in the parking lot is also an issue. 

	 At Council of Councils the Police Chief discussed the Crime Mapping. 
	 The City wants to know what people want developed in their area and what taxable entities 

may be built in the city. 

OLD BUSINESS: 
	 Approve Minutes: The minutes were read and approved on a motion by Tom and second by 

Eric. 

OTHER BUSINESS: 
	 Speaker search for the coming year: 
	 March: School board Candidate forum 
	 April: Nursing College - Dr. Doland 
	 May: City 
	 Touro College, Aware, and Local News Reporting are possible subjects. 

NEXT MEETING – March 18, 2024 

ADJOURN - The meeting was adjourned at7:48 on a motion by Tom and second by Howard. 

Respectfully submitted, 
Marcia Anderson, Secretary


